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I am currently a final year Law Plus student in the University of Limerick. My plus being in relation to the study of psychology. It is with great enthusiasm that I am writing to you to apply for your graduate traineeship programme. I intend on sitting my FE1 exams following my graduation from The University of Limerick and securing a traineeship is my priority once graduated. I first learned of ByrneWallace through my education within the University.  I am eager to work in the field of law and the information and insight into the company I received through research and word of mouth would lead me to truthfully believe that ByrneWallace is the firm for me. 
[bookmark: 21]In the past year I have completed placement with the Cork City Council which lasted 7 months. This was an invaluable experience as it broadened my understanding of how a large office department is run and the work which every individual must complete daily to ensure the smooth running of the institution. My skills in areas such as team work and communication were developed as both were a crucial part of each working day. I believe I could channel these skills to help me to develop within ByrneWallace and to ensure I become the best trainee I can possibly be. I recognise that working as a barmaid in my local public house for the last 3 years has also shaped my communication skills in a way which has deepened my understanding of individuals and the different types of social situations and to best deal with them. Due to this experience I am also very adapted to working at a fast pace and doing so quiet comfortably. I am very adaptable to various work environments and a quick learner. I am ready to advance my legal career and to gain priceless knowledge and experience within such a large and knowledgeable firm.  I am eager to apply to ByrneWallace not only because it is a firm which offers knowledge and experience in the legal world but it is also a firm that focuses highly on their staff and works hand-in-hand with trainees to give us the best possible opportunity. I admire the values that ByrneWallace offers and I feel that I would advance to be the best possible worker I could be in the firm.
I have worked very hard for the last four years and I am extremely determined to have a career in law. I have an inextinguishable love for law since my first mock trial in transition year and I can see no other future for me than one filled with the law. I am excited about the possibility of speaking to your further about this outstanding opportunity within ByrneWallace. Thank you in advance for your consideration and I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
Sincerely, 
Eireann Moloney. 

